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Hello Parents and Carers 

 

It seems strange to be breaking up for Easter after some of you have only been back 

for 3 weeks but we hope you all enjoy the break and the chocolate !! It looks like the 

sun will be back next week just in time for all those egg hunts. 

Stevenage Borough Council are providing ‘free egg-citing’ activity packs at the Donkey 

Park this Monday suitable for children aged 5-14 years.  Please see their poster on 

page 3.

 

Remember that the clocks go forward an hour Sunday morning 

Can we remind parents that children need to be with you  at all times whilst dropping off and picking 

up and not running around the car parks.  Staff from both here and Bunnies are arriving and leaving  

and we don’t want any accidents. May we also remind you that parents are not allowed to drive into 

the school to drop pupils off. 

covid@featherstonewood.herts.sch.uk 

Reminder that if anybody in your household has a positive test (if you/they start showing 

symptoms please get tested) during the Easter holidays then please can you message the above 

email address.  These messages will get picked up  during the holidays. 

Year 2 had an egg-citing time during their egg hunt this afternoon  
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Neo is our star learner for showing 
stickability in tackling his challenges 
and for amazing progress, especially in 
writing. Keep up your amazing attitude 
towards learning and school!  

This week Kyla has shown a growing 

confidence in her maths learning. Challenging 

herself to answer the questions more 

independently.  

Nellie is star learner this week 

for showing great participation 

in all subjects. She is willing to 

have a go at answering even the 

trickiest of questions. We are 

very proud of Nellie well done  

Isabella is star Learner for following instructions in 

PE and knowing how to keep safe while doing PE 

activity’s.  

Good listening even Miss Fairey was impressed!  

Our Year 6 star learner has had an amazing 

attitude towards her learning when working 

in a guided group 

Jay Jay struggled at the beginning 

of the week  with his Maths but 

with  a bit of perseverance he 

overcame the problems to became 

our star learner  

Year 2 star learner is Harry M for 

his superb Maths skills 
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